
 
 

REQUESTS FOR DISCRETIONARY PLACES 

The 420 Selection Committee have received the following requests for discretion in 

the selection of the teams for the 2021 Championships. 

1. From Ella Lance and Matilda Evans. 

Matilda Evans has four weeks of A level “end of course” assessments from 26th 

April to 20th May and will not be able to attend the second day of Spring Series 1 

and both days of Spring Series 2 and is requesting discretion when selecting the 

teams for the 2021 championships. 

The Selectors will consider the request following the completion of the Selection 

series. 

 

 

David Campbell-James 

Chair of the Selection Committee 

22nd April 2021 


